Newsletter Summer 3

Dear Parents,
New Vision for school

We are delighted to share with you the new vision for the school, which was created by the staff,
governors, our church family, the children and also taking into account discussions with parents. We will
be spending time with the pupils in their class bubbles this week sharing it with them.

Let your light shine!
The Vision for our school springs from Jesus Christ's teaching in his 'Sermon on the Mount'.

“You are the light of the world—like a city on a hilltop that cannot be hidden. In the same way, let
your good deeds shine out for all to see."

What does this mean to us? We believe that, in the eyes of God, we are all special and we each have
a unique blend of personality and gifts or talents. At Tritlington school, our vision is to nurture these
talents so that each of us has the opportunity to become the best we can be. We want our pupils to
flourish, thrive and excel, so that their lives make a positive and precious difference - in their classrooms,
throughout the school, in their homes and their communities. Our goal is to prepare our children to make
their own, unique contribution to a diverse society and be confident, happy citizens. To summarise,
letting our light shine is all about: 'Being the best we can be, for ourselves and others.'

How do we help others shine? At Tritlington School, we learn together, putting God’s love into action.
We provide a caring and enjoyable learning experience where the interests of the children are at the
heart of everything that we do. Our vision is to provide our pupils with an innovative, broad and balanced
curriculum, underpinned with challenge and high expectations, which prepares them to play their own
important part in life in our diverse society.

Dates for the summer term

Summer Term 2021

25th May 2021 Class 2 only - Problem Solving Festival in school 1 - 2.30pm PE kit
needed

28th May 2021 Break up for half term

7th June 2021 Start back after half term break

17th June 2021 Year 4 children - Virtual Leavers Service

21st June 2021 All children - Sports for Champions Elite Athlete visit in school

16th July 2021 Year 4 - Leavers Celebration in school
Last day of the summer term

These are the dates we have in the school diary at the moment. Should it be possible to add any further
events, we will notify you of these as soon as possible.



Ofsted

The monitoring visit we had in February was additional to the usual monitoring process for schools that
are judged to require improvement. The purpose was to ensure that school was providing all pupils,
including those learning at home and in school, with education. The more recent visit was part of the
normal schedule of monitoring for a school with a RI grading to judge whether we are taking effective
steps to move towards being graded a good school. Neither of these visits will change our current
grading, this will be done when we receive a full inspection from Ofsted. These are due to resume from
September 2021. We will let you all know when we receive the report from this most recent visit.

Parental Consultations

We would like to thank all our parents who took the time out of their day to talk on the phone with their
child’s class teacher regarding progress in school. We really value this opportunity to work together to
support the children with their learning.

Many thanks,

Mrs. K. Stephenson & Mrs. J. O’Dell
Joint Acting Headteachers



